UCC 0203 11F

Response to UCC 0192 11F

From: Rooks, Dana C <drooks@uh.edu>
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2011 8:27 AM
To: ‘ucc@uh.edu’

Subject: MAPP 10.03.01

After reviewing the proposed MAPP 10.03.01 The Libraries see no problem with the policy as proposed.
Thank you for the opportunity to review the policy.
Dana

Dana C. Rooks

Dean of Libraries

Elizabeth D. Rockwell Endowed Chair
PH: 713-743-9800 / FX: 713-743-9811
drooks@uh.edu
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